
 
 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES 
 
 

The County of Camden has contracted South State Inc. to complete roadway and pedestrian 

improvements on the following roadway. 

 Station Avenue (C.R 656), from East Atlantic Avenue (C.R. 727) to West Atlantic Avenue.  

Construction will consist of underground stormwater improvements.  

Future work will consist of pedestrian safety improvements that include concrete driveway 

aprons, curb and gutter, granite curbs, and decorative pavers. Milling/paving of asphalt, 

Striping, and Regulatory and warning signs to follow. Additional notices will be distributed 

when this work will be performed.  

Work will be performed with a one-way detour and lane shifts during morning hours and 

switched to a full detour after 8:30 a.m. Please be aware of the changing traffic control; 

follow the posted construction signs, detours, and traffic officers when this condition exists. 

During construction hours we would ask if residents could please keep cars out of the area 

of operations.  

 

Construction will begin on or about 10/30/2023. Work hours will be from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Monday through Friday. Weather permitting, the underground stormwater improvements phase 

will take one (1) week to complete.  

 

Residents and Businesses on this street will have limited access to their driveways; Emergency 

and Municipal vehicles will be permitted through. Please use caution while traveling through the 

work zone for your protection and our workers.  

 

We are sorry for this inconvenience, but your cooperation is required so that we will be able to 

complete this project in a safe, professional, and efficient manner.  

 

For any questions or concerns please contact the CME & Associates at 732-410-2651 and/or 

South State Inc. at 856-451-5300. Please do not approach any South State Inc. workers on site 

with questions. 

Thank you  
South State, Inc. 

Management 
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